
Why is there a street light charge on my bill? 
 
The purpose of this lighting is generally to enhance the night-time visibility of neighborhood streets and 
intersections. If street lights have been installed in your area, a street light charge may also be included 
on your bill or, if applicable, via your Homeowner’s Association. The District is billed by Puget Sound 
Energy (PSE) and those charges are distributed evenly to all of our affected water service customers. The 
District does not maintain street lights. If you have an outage call PSE at 1-888-225-5773. Be prepared to 
provide the numbers on the light pole. 


